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Letter 97 

 
10th January 2019 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
The Scholars Programme – Launch Event visit 

 

I am writing to you with details of the final arrangements for the Launch Event visit to Jesus College, 
Oxford on Monday 14th January.  Students need to report to the school entrance at Heath Lane at 
8.20am ready for departure by coach to Oxford at 8.30am.  They should be in full school uniform 
and they should bring something to write with.  Lunch will be provided at Jesus College; it is 
advisable to bring some snacks as it is a reasonably long day.   
 
We will be departing from Oxford at 3.45pm and our estimated time of arrival back at school (Heath 
Lane) will be 5.10pm.  
 
The talk given by ‘The Brilliant Club’ programme officer on Tuesday 8th January, along with the 
PowerPoint slides which accompany this letter, provide you with more information about Monday’s 
visit, as well as details of what the students should expect over the coming months.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any queries. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr T Jordan 

Deputy Headteacher 
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